
 

 

PREFACE 
 

In this third edition, The Waivers Book: Advanced Issues in Immigration Law Practice 
continues to provide core information about immigration waivers. The articles from the 
previous edition have been updated to provide you with the most recent guidance, and a 
new article that covers the travel ban waivers has been included in the book. The authors 
and updaters of the individual articles that comprise this publication have vast experience 
dealing with complicated waivers issues. Their expertise is invaluable and make this 
book required reading for all immigration practitioners. AILA wishes to thank them, as 
well as the members of the 2018–2019 and 2019–2020 Board of Publications, for their 
time, contributions, and insights.  

CAVEAT: Readers should be aware that this publication addresses topics that are in a 
state of flux and subject to litigation, including changes to the public charge regulations, 
health-insurance requirements for family-based immigrants, and DACA-related matters. 
Additionally, the Trump administration continues to implement immigration-related 
changes, which are also heavily challenged and litigated, on an ongoing basis. As a result, 
it is imperative that practitioners supplement the information provided in this publication 
in order to keep up to date. In addition to primary sources of law, practitioners are 
encouraged to review AILA’s website for the latest information and developments in 
immigration law and policy.  

Overall, we hope that you find this edition of The Waivers Book to be a valuable 
resource that supports your practice. AILA continually strives to improve its publications 
to best serve the needs of the immigration bar. If you have suggestions for improving the 
upcoming editions of this publication, please email AILA at books@aila.org.  
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